[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to all of the new incoming 6th graders to EMMS! We will be having our Outdoor Education field trip to NorthBay from October 3rd -5th, 2017. The cost of the trip will be no more then $200. The packet of information will given out at the parent information meeting on September 5th at 6:30pm in the cafeteria. For your convenience the Health and Medication forms will be posted on the website.
EMMS website All of the forms will need to be back by September 14th. We will need 26 chaperones to attend, it will be a lottery. We had a fantastic time last year and we would like to take every sixth grader to Outdoor Ed. 

All students who need medication at school Medication Form should be dated after July 1st for current school year. If your child takes medication at school only then this Medication Form will cover the Field Trip. If your child takes medication at another time besides school please use the NorthBay Medication Form have it filled out and signed by medical provider. 

Please take a look at the NorthBay website: www.northbayadventure.org

Take Care,
6th Grade Team
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